
 
 

October 14, 2022 

 

Wanda  Curlee 

School of Business 

 

Dear Wanda,  

 

Unsung Leader Award - 

Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards and 

Recognition (R&R) Program. You are receiving an Unsung Leader Award for an individual whose 

contributions to American Public University Sys 

 

A peer noted:  

 

Has worked hard with faculty, especially full-time, to create an atmosphere of teamwork, especially 

chaotic times.  Proven ability to gain the respect to motivate faculty to be proud of the work they do.  In 

addition, shows initiative in collaborating with members from the different outreach teams (military, 

academic and corporate).  Spends time networking and making connections to potential external partners. 

 

We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and support 

University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 

Provost 
 


